
From: Tom Young <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/6/2012 4:07:28 PM
Subject: katherine - code problems?

Katherine: Constituents are telling me that the scdor123 code is not 
working for them. Have you heard that from others? Thank you. 

Tom

Tom Young, Jr.
Law Offices of Tom Young, Jr., P.C. 
PO BOX 651
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
Phone: 803-649-0000
Fax: 803-649-7005

tyoung@tomyounglaw.com
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